July 252022

Dr. L. Dean Fisher
President

College of Southern Idaho
315 Falls Ave

Twin Falls, ID 83301238

Dear President Fisher:

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken by the Northwest Commission
on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on Jué,2D22, concerning the Spring 2022
Evaluation of Institutional Effectiveness of College of Southern Iddfis.action was takeafter

Jve] @& 3]}v }( A] v U ]Jv op ]vP -BE&lugtionsReénod |the Pe@valyation Report,
the optional Institutional Response to the Pdevaluation Report, and information received as part of
the institutional representative meetmwith Commissioners.

Accreditation
Reaffirm Accreditation

Status of Previous Recommendations Addressed in this Evaluation
x Findingl: Spring 2021 Policies, Redidas, and Financial Reviewrulfilled
x Finding2: Spring 2021 Policies, Regulations, and Financial Rekigiilled

Commendations
The Commission commends College of Southern Idaho for:

1. Its omprehensive and collaborative studec¢ntered culture that guides institutional planning,
strategy development, business decisions, community relations, and everyday academic and
student suppor operations.

2. Its ommitment to access as evidenced by its dual credit programs.

3. Its mommitment to the continuous improvement of student learning through the systematic
learning outcome assessment process.

Recommendations Substantially in Compliance but in Need of Improvement
The Commission recommends that College of Southern Idaho:
X Recommendation 1Spring 2022 Evaluation of Institutional Effectivenes$vsS]vuy 8} A % v
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Future Evaluations
x Mid-Cycle Review Spring 2025
0 Recommendation 1: Spring 2022 Evaluation of Institutional Effectiveness
X Year 6 Standard 2 Policies, Regulations, and Financial Review Spring 2028
X Year 7- Evaluation of Institutional Effectiveness Spring 2029
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PerUSDE guidancall virtual accreditation site visits shall be followed byp&rson campus visits within

a reasonable time when public health conditions improve and are authorized by applicable law. Campus
visits may be limited to focusn items identified in the Pedgvaluation Report and may include fewer

than all evaluation team members.

NWCCU is committed to an accreditation process that adds value to institutions while contributing to
public accountability, and we thank ydéer your continued support of this process. If you have
guestions about any of the information in this letter, please contact your staff liaBarGita Bangera,

at gbangera@nwccu.org

Sincerely,

Sonny Ramaswamy
President

cc: Mr. Chris G. BraggeBn of Institutional Effectiveness and Communication
Mr. Laird Stone, ChaiBoard of Trustees
Mr. Matt Freeman, Executive Director, Idaho State Board of Education
Dr. Beckie Hermansen, Director, Institutional Research, Snow College
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https://www.nwccu.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/20-007-COVID-19-Accreditors-from-OMB-3.17-S.pdf

